
        
 

Welcome   

 

We hope this newsletter finds you well as we edge closer to the end of the 

academic year. 

We at BEST have been busy filling the next academic year with a range of 

courses to support your continued professional development. These courses 

are now available to book and the information is attached below. 

We look forward to working with you all in the coming year. 

Many thanks  

BEST Teaching School  
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d   PROGRAMMES STARTING SOON 



 

  



 

  



 

  



 


